NIPPON KAIJI KYOKAI
a ss 4-7KIOI-CHO, CHIYODA-KU,
TOKYO, 102-8567, JAPAN

17 June 2021

Mr. Costas Delaportas
Director
Meadway Shipping & Trading Inc.

Dear Mr. Costas Delaportas,

This letter is to formally invite you to become a member of the Greek
Committee of Nippon Kaiji Kyokai.

Since establishing the Greek Committee in 1992 with the aim of enhancing
the Society's services and making a broad range of contributions to the
maritime industry, we have greatly enjoyed having opportunity to exchange
views directly with industry leaders in Greece.

In recognition of your prominence in the maritime community of the region
and your profound knowledge of maritime affairs, I would sincerely appreciate
it if you would accept this invitation, understanding the Society's activities in
Greece.

A copy of the Regulations for the Society’s Greek Committee and a list of its
members are enclosed for your information.

Yours sincerely,
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Hiroaki Sakashita
President & CEO

encl.: 1. A copy of Regulations for the Society’s Greek Committee
2. A list of the Greek Committee members

ce: Mr. K.T. Markou, Secretary to the Greek Committee,
ClassNK Piraeus Office



